
Work description report 
 
 
Here is what was done during the last week, Jun 13 to 20. 
 
I. Exterior works: 
 

    
The roof: According to the plan the roof works have been completed on time. 
The space on the attic is very wisely planned and there is a place for around 15 

people to sleep. Notice that only rough works are done, inside roof works will be 
done later. Covering the balcony with roof we even made an extra small room or 

balcony.  
 
 

    
The guttering works: This work is very important to the building and so we 
started it as soon as the roof was done. We did not want the rain to damage new 
roof. Few more days and the guttering works will be finished. 
 



     
The outside toilets/showers: We are pleased to say that this works has 
begun. This work is now being done by skilled men and some labor men. The 
professional workmen will come later to build up the walls and interior. We plan to 
demolish the building by Monday and start with the new walls on Wednesday. 
 
 

    
 

 
The Well renovation: Before we connect the water system in the house we 
had to do some more renovation in the well. Another deep cleaning must be done 

and some concreting as the well is in ruins inside. Just on the side of the well as you 



can see on the above photo we started to dig a place for water pump that will pump 
up the water and supply the whole property.  

 
 
 
 
II. Interior works: 
 

   
 

 
The stairs to the attic: The stairs are also done. The same set of stairs are 
added to go to the attic. We wanted to make a wooden ones but these were much 

more cheaper. 
 



     
 
 

 
The water/sewage system: The water system installation is in progress. The 

water pipes and sewage pipes are being installed as you can see on the photos. 
 
 
Next week plan: Here is what will be done during this week and the next week 
too: 
 

- By Monday the old building will be demolished and the contractor will come 
to mark the place for toilets and shower. By Friday we will start to build the 
walls. 

- This week the guttering works around the house will be completed. 
- Hopefully by Wednesday we plan to start with some inside works in the 

house such as (plastering, painting, new windows, concreting floors etc..) 
- By Tuesday we plan to complete the deep cleaning and by the end of the 

week we will concrete small place for the water pump. 
- On Thursday we expect the visit of FMWT/KOEH team. 
  

On behalf of CC board 
Emanuel 
 


